06/06/2025

To our beloved Rave Scout community,

We are writing to inform you of a data security incident that may have involved your personal information. Rave Scout Cookies, LLC

values transparency, privacy, and the trust you place in us—and we want to ensure you are fully informed of this matter.

Between 2021 and 2025, our systems were unknowingly affected by a sophisticated and persistent cyberattack. This attack targeted
various parts of our digital infrastructure, including our educational platform, official website, e-commerce store, and Google Workspace
services. As part of this breach, malicious actors accessed sensitive business data and may have exposed personal details, including

your name, email address, and organizational information associated with our platform.

Upon discovery, we promptly began forensic investigations and engaged law enforcement agencies, including the FBI, CISA, and local

authorities. We are actively working to strengthen our digital infrastructure and improve protections against further intrusion.

While we anonymise our users IP addresses and do not collect geo-location data, we believe the majority of impacted users are
outside the United States. However, out of caution and commitment to user privacy, we are notifying all potentially affected users. At

this time, no evidence indicates your payment details or passwords were exposed.

We encourage you to monitor your accounts for any suspicious activity and remain vigilant. We will follow-up with you incase any other
information arises regarding the breach. For the meantime, If you have any questions, please contact us at privacy@ravescout.club
or reach out to us at (424) 678-3266.

Our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused to our consumers and community.
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CEO and Founder
Rave Scout Cookies, LLC.

Sincerely,

?42 Scy
Ld A

(g) (575) 805-4544 97 BROOKLEY RD. #2, JAMAICA PLAIN, MA 02130 RAVESCOUT.CLUB
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